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[March 8, 2013] 

 The Senate met pursuant to the directive of the President. 

 Pursuant to Senate Rule 2-5(c)2, the Secretary of the Senate conducted the perfunctory session. 

 Silent prayer was observed. 

 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

OFFICE OF THE SENATE PRESIDENT 

STATE OF ILLINOIS 

 
JOHN J. CULLERTON 327 STATE CAPITOL 

SENATE PRESIDENT SPRINGFIELD, IL 62706 
 217-782-2728 

 

March 8, 2013 
 

Mr. Tim Anderson 

Secretary of the Senate 
Room 403 State House 

Springfield, IL  62706 

 
Dear Mr. Secretary: 

 

Pursuant to Rule 2-10, I am scheduling a Perfunctory Session to convene on Friday, March 8, 2013. 
 

         Sincerely, 

         s/John J. Cullerton  
         John J. Cullerton 

         Senate President 

 
cc:  Senate Minority Leader Christine Radogno 

 

 

LEGISLATIVE MEASURES FILED 

 

 The following Committee amendments to the Senate Bills listed below have been filed with the 
Secretary and referred to the Committee on Assignments: 

 

 Senate Committee Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill 1162 

 Senate Committee Amendment No. 2 to Senate Bill 1593 

 Senate Committee Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill 1678 

 Senate Committee Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill 1711 
 Senate Committee Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill 1724 

 Senate Committee Amendment No. 2 to Senate Bill 1807 

 Senate Committee Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill 2157 
 Senate Committee Amendment No. 1 to Senate Bill 2245 

 

 

INTRODUCTION OF BILLS 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2407.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2408.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2409.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2410.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2411.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2412.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2413.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2414.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2415.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2416.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2417.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2418.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2419.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2420.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 
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 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2421.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2422.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2423.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2424.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2425.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2426.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2427.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2428.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2429.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2430.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2431.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2432.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2433.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2434.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2435.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2436.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2437.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2438.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2439.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2440.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2441.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2442.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2443.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2444.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2445.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2446.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2447.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2448.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2449.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2450.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2451.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2452.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2453.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2454.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2455.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 
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 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2456.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2457.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2458.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2459.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2460.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2461.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2462.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2463.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2464.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2465.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2466.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2467.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2468.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2469.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2470.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2471.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2472.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2473.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2474.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2475.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2476.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2477.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2478.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2479.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2480.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2481.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT making 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2482.  Introduced by Senator Radogno, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2483.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2484.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2485.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2486.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2487.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2488.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2489.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2490.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 
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 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2491.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2492.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2493.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2494.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2495.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2496.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2497.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2498.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2499.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2500.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2501.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2502.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2503.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2504.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2505.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2506.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2507.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2508.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2509.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2510.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2511.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2512.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2513.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2514.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2515.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2516.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2517.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2518.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2519.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2520.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2521.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2522.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2523.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2524.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2525.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 
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 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2526.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2527.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2528.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2529.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2530.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2531.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2532.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2533.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2534.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2535.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2536.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2537.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2538.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2539.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2540.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2541.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2542.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2543.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2544.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2545.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2546.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2547.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2548.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2549.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2550.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2551.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2552.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2553.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2554.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2555.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2556.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2557.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2558.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2559.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2560.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 
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 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2561.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2562.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2563.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2564.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2565.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2566.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2567.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2568.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2569.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2570.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2571.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 
appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
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 SENATE BILL NO. 2572.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 
 

 SENATE BILL NO. 2573.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2574.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 
 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 

Assignments. 

 
 SENATE BILL NO. 2575.  Introduced by Senator J. Cullerton, a bill for AN ACT concerning 

appropriations. 

 The bill was taken up, read by title a first time, ordered printed and referred to the Committee on 
Assignments. 

 

 

MESSAGES FROM THE HOUSE 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 61 

A bill for AN ACT concerning public health. 
Passed the House, March 7, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 61 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

concurred with the Senate in the passage of a bill of the following title, to-wit: 

SENATE BILL NO. 622 

A bill for AN ACT concerning regulation. 
Passed the House, March 7, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 198 

A bill for AN ACT concerning transportation. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 198 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 
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A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 743 

A bill for AN ACT concerning wildlife. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 743 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 989 

A bill for AN ACT concerning transportation. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 989 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1003 

A bill for AN ACT concerning wildlife. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1003 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1017 
A bill for AN ACT concerning civil law. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1017 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1022 

A bill for AN ACT concerning State government. 
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Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1022 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1188 
A bill for AN ACT concerning revenue. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1188 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1201 

A bill for AN ACT concerning local government. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1201 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1203 

A bill for AN ACT concerning local government. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1203 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1281 
A bill for AN ACT concerning criminal law. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1281 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
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Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1295 

A bill for AN ACT concerning local government. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1295 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1346 
A bill for AN ACT concerning criminal law. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1346 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1351 

A bill for AN ACT concerning public employee benefits. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1351 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1370 

A bill for AN ACT concerning human rights. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1370 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1388 
A bill for AN ACT concerning regulation. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
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TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1388 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1389 

A bill for AN ACT concerning local government. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1389 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1444 
A bill for AN ACT concerning public employee benefits. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1444 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1455 

A bill for AN ACT concerning government. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1455 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1458 

A bill for AN ACT concerning health. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1458 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 
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Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1461 
A bill for AN ACT concerning transportation. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1461 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1486 

A bill for AN ACT concerning liquor. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 
 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1486 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1517 
A bill for AN ACT concerning transportation. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1517 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  
HOUSE BILL NO. 1529 

A bill for AN ACT concerning transportation. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1529 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 
Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1534 

A bill for AN ACT concerning utilities. 
Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
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TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 The foregoing House Bill No. 1534 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 

Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 
passed a bill of the following title, in the passage of which I am instructed to ask the concurrence of the 

Senate, to-wit:  

HOUSE BILL NO. 1570 
A bill for AN ACT concerning gaming. 

Passed the House, March 8, 2013. 
   

TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 
 The foregoing House Bill No. 1570 was taken up, ordered printed and placed on first reading. 

 

A message from the House by 
Mr. Mapes, Clerk: 

Mr. President  --  I am directed to inform the Senate that the House of Representatives has 

concurred with the Senate in the adoption of the following joint resolution, to-wit: 

SENATE JOINT RESOLUTION NO. 26 

Concurred in by the House, March 8, 2013. 

   
TIMOTHY D. MAPES, Clerk of the House 

 

 

READING BILLS FROM THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES A FIRST TIME 

 

  House Bill No. 61, sponsored by Senator Martinez, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 198, sponsored by Senator Althoff, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 743, sponsored by Senator J. Cullerton, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1005, sponsored by Senator Syverson, was taken up, read by title a first time and 

referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1017, sponsored by Senator Steans, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1188, sponsored by Senator Harmon, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1201, sponsored by Senator Althoff, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1283, sponsored by Senator Brady, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1346, sponsored by Senator Harmon, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1370, sponsored by Senator Muñoz, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 
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  House Bill No. 1389, sponsored by Senator Muñoz, was taken up, read by title a first time and 

referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1402, sponsored by Senator J. Cullerton, was taken up, read by title a first time 
and referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1486, sponsored by Senator Muñoz, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 

  House Bill No. 1534, sponsored by Senator Koehler, was taken up, read by title a first time and 
referred to the Committee on Assignments. 

 
 

 At the hour of 12:07 o'clock p.m., pursuant to Senate Joint Resolution No. 26, the Chair 

announced the Senate stand adjourned until Tuesday, March 12, 2013, at 12:00 o'clock noon, or until the 
call of the President. 

 

 


